Thirsk Community Primary School

Hambleton Place Thirsk North Yorkshire YO7 15L Tel: 01845 524349

e-mail: <u>admin@thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk</u> Headteacher Mr R Chandler (B.Ed Hons. NPQH)

04.04.2019

Dear Parents,

Mr Steel's Football Club - Years 3-6

Whilst we have been able to provide Sports Clubs due to our Sports Premium funding we do not have sufficient money to fully subsidise the Football club for the whole year. We will continue to partially subsidise the club but to avoid disappointing the children by having to cancel the club due to lack of funds we are asking parents to make a contribution towards the cost. We are asking parents to contribute £2.00 per session, the term works out at 10 weeks in total, the full payment is £20.00

Football Club will be on a Thursday from 3.20 - 4.20 p.m. and will run from Thursday 2nd May and will finish 11^{th} July.

Please make your payment by Parentpay if possible, otherwise pay at the office. Please do not send money in with your child as we have had instances of money going astray.

There are a limited number of places available and places will be allocated as payment is received. The club will re-open for applications for places after the half term for those who may not have got a place this half term.

You are now able to confirm your place and make payment via Parent pay.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Chandler

Headteacher

Mr Steel Football Club - Years 3-6

^{*}Delete as appropriate